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CONTRIBUTION TO THE EXCHANGE

	

A Feb. 23 wine-tasting event at The Naked Vine in Bolton helped raise a $480 contribution to The Exchange, which is run by

Caledon Community Services (CCS). Vera Robinson and Candice Plibersek of The Naked Vine recently presented the cheque to

Robert Simeon, event planner with CCS.Photo by Bill Rea
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